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Dear Parents        27
th

 May 2016 

 

I am delighted to tell you that Mrs Jo Bourne has been appointed as our new Assistant 

Head Teacher. 

 

The Quiz night raised a fantastic £755!  A huge thank you to all the team who helped 

with this event but a special thank you to Sinead Gannon who organised the event. 

Sinead also organised the clothes recycling collection which raised £292 for the school, 

which is brilliant. 

 

There are separate letters coming home today regarding school swimming lessons 

which will start straight after half term – please ensure your child has their kit in school 

every day.  

 

Swimming pool vouchers will be on sale after half term for £25.  These entitle families 

to swim after school every day from 3.30 - 4.30pm and during the school holidays 

from 2 - 3.30 pm Monday - Friday.  The plan is for the swimming to start on Tuesday 

7
th

 June, the vouchers will be on sale in the school office on the first Tuesday back. 

 

Another reminder about sickness bugs, please keep your child off school for 48 hours 

after the last episode of vomiting or diarrhoea.  This really helps to stop bugs from 

spreading. 

 

May I wish you a happy and relaxing half term, the children return to school on 

Tuesday 7
th

 June. 

 

 

 Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 


